
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Town of Louisville will hold a public hearing at 6:00pm on 

September 24, 2025 at the Louisville Municipal Building concerning No Parking signs being placed on 

CR 39 and such other and further business as may come before the board. 

September 9, 2025 

Amy Ellsworth 

Louisville Town Clerk 

 


